
 

 

 

 

 

22.02.23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Tomlinscote School have invited Year 3 to take part in a reading workshop at their Learning Resource 

Centre (LRC). As the school is so close, we plan to walk the children to Tomlinscote School 

(accompanied by members of Frimley staff) on the following afternoons:  

• 3R on Wednesday 6th March  

• 3D on Wednesday 13th March  

• 3H on Wednesday 20th March  

This will happen during normal school hours so will not affect the end of day arrangements.  

When you join our school, we ask all parents to sign permission forms for their child to attend local 

visits and this visit is covered by this. However, the school will contact you if you have not signed this 

form.  

Please see your class teacher should you have any further questions about this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 3 Team 

 


